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SELX Market Report 

Prime Sheep & Lamb – 25 August 2021 
 

Total Yarding: 5351 

Numbers remained similar and the quality was 
mixed. There were some very good lambs coming 
off crop and grain, assisted along with some 
secondary trade lambs. Trade and heavy lambs 
were well supplied and there were a few very 
good extra heavy weights on offer. The market 
trend was dearer. 

Light 2 score processing lambs sold from $148 to 
$177/head. Trade weight lambs weighing 22 to 
24kg cwt were $5 dearer, selling from $190 to 
$246/head. The 24 to 26kg cwt lambs made from 
$225 to $261/head and averaged 950c/kg cwt. 
Heavy lambs were up $5 on average, making from 
$260 to $298 and extra heavy weights averaged 
$295 and sold to a top of $333/head. Merino 
lambs were firm to dearer while trade weights 
sold from $155 to $201 and heavy weights 
reached $220/head. The best priced hogget 
reached $230/head. 

Mutton numbers were again low and the quality 
mixed. Prices were dearer on the medium weight 
sheep lifting $15 to $20/head while heavy 
weights were firm. Medium weight ewes made 
from $124 to $198/head. Heavy crossbred ewes 
ranged from $210 to $260 and Merinos reached 
$215/head. 

Market Report: MLA's National Livestock 
Reporting Service. CLICK HERE for full MLA report. 

 

 

Upcoming Sales at SELX 

Prime Sheep & Lambs 
Every Wednesday, 11am  

Prime Cattle 
Every Thursday, 8am  

Special Store Cattle 
August sale cancelled 

Special Speckle Park Sale 
18 September, 10am 

Category Qty T/A $ / Hd 

Suckers XB 324 
Top $238.00 

Ave $192.27 

Lambs 
Merino 

789 
Top $220.00 

Ave $174.08 

Lambs XB 1885 
Top $333.00 

Ave $252.51 

Hoggets XB 46 
Top $240.00 

Ave $234.61 

Wethers 
Merino 

446 
Top $215.00 

Ave $155.98 

Ewes XB 358 
Top $260.00 
Ave $208.65 

Ewes 
Merino 

696 
Top $215.00 
Ave $183.96 

 

 

  
 
  

https://www.mla.com.au/CustomControls/PaymentGateway/Viewfile.aspx?id=11347
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